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New Resource to Help CBOs Thrive During 
Uncertain Times: Join Today's Webinar for a Sneak 
Peak

Aging and disability community-based organizations (CBOs), such as Area Agencies 
on Aging and Centers for Independent Living, are well positioned to reduce health 
care costs while improving quality of care because they serve as a crucial bridge
between acute care, behavioral health, and long-term services and supports 
systems.

Today, the National Association of Area Agencies on Aging (n4a) in partnership with 
the most experienced and respected organizations in the Aging and Disability 
Networks, are launching the Aging and Disability Business Institute website, a one- 
stop, state-of-the-art source of tools and resources for varying levels of
understanding from introductory to advanced levels.

As part of the new Aging and Disability Business Institute*, they have developed a 
new “go-to-place” for comprehensive, interactive, user-friendly information to help 
CBOs build business acumen to take advantage of these new opportunities.

Join us on today at 1pm ET for a highly-interactive webinar that will provide you 
with the know-how to up your business game in 2017! Register here.

* The SCAN Foundation, The John A. Hartford Foundation, the Administration for 
Community Living, the Gary and Mary West Foundation, the Marin Community 
Foundation, and the Colorado Health Foundation have united to fund a three-year 
grant to develop and establish the Aging and Disability Business Institute, a
collaboration of n4a and ASA.

BACK TO TOP

mailto:acl@public.govdelivery.com
mailto:Administration%20for%20Community%20Living%20%3Cacl@public.govdelivery.com%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTcwMTMxLjY5MzcyMTMxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE3MDEzMS42OTM3MjEzMSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE2ODk3NjIxJmVtYWlsaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ1c2VyaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9JmV4dHJhPU11bHRpdmFyaWF0ZUlkPSYmJg==&&&100&&&http://www.aginganddisabilitybusinessinstitute.org/


Please do not respond to this e-mail. Contact Administration for Community Living 
SUBSCRIBER SERVICES

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Help

This email was sent to kester@aging.sc.gov using GovDelivery, on behalf of: Administration for Community Living • One 
Massachusetts Avenue • Washington, D.C. 20001

mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTcwMTMxLjY5MzcyMTMxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE3MDEzMS42OTM3MjEzMSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE2ODk3NjIxJmVtYWlsaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ1c2VyaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9JmV4dHJhPU11bHRpdmFyaWF0ZUlkPSYmJg==&&&105&&&https://www.facebook.com/aclgov
http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTcwMTMxLjY5MzcyMTMxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE3MDEzMS42OTM3MjEzMSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE2ODk3NjIxJmVtYWlsaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ1c2VyaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9JmV4dHJhPU11bHRpdmFyaWF0ZUlkPSYmJg==&&&106&&&http://www.youtube.com/user/AoA25

